
For more information, 
call your neighborhood 
elementary school 	
•	 Bridgeway Elementary

(314) 213-8012
•	 Drummond Elementary	

(314) 213-8419
•	 Parkwood Elementary	

(314) 213-8015
•	 Rose Acres Elementary

(314) 213-8017
•	 Willow Brook Elementary	

(314) 213-8018
Or 
•	 Parents As Teachers

(314) 213-8105
•	 Curriculum/Instruction	

(314) 213-8007
•	 Student Services

(314) 213-8090

MORE INFO

Birth Certificate - If you do not 
have a birth certificate prior to the 
time your child begins school, you 
may call (314) 615-1720 (county) or 
(314) 613-3016 (city) to request a 
birth certificate.

Proof of Residency - Two CUR-
RENT documents are required to 
provide proof that you reside in Pat-
tonville: 
1) a mortgage statement or paid real 
estate tax receipt and/or signed lease 
and 
2) a monthly, unpaid utility bill. If you 
reside with someone else, please 
contact the Student Services office at 
(314) 213-8090 regarding residency 
verification forms. For more details, go 
online at www.psdr3.org/enrollment.

Immunization Record - Missouri 
law requires immunization of school 
children against polio, diphtheria, 
rubella, measles, mumps, and other 
illnesses. Immunizations are available 
through the St. Louis County Health 
Department (www.stlouisco.com/
Healthandwellness) or your child’s 
doctor. All students must meet im-
munization requirements before they 
may attend school.

We’re looking forward 
to teaching your little 
one. Here’s what to 
bring to get him or her 
registered on March 1:

KINDERGARTEN
Registration

For the 2017-2018 School Year

Welcome!
Wednesday, March 1, 2017
9 to 11:30 a.m., 12:30 to 3 p.m. or 5 to 7 p.m.

In the office of the elementary school serving the area where your home is located. 
Families are encouraged to bring their incoming kindergartner to registration. If you 
are unsure which school your child will attend, go online at www.psdr3.org/map 
and click on “Find My School” under Attendance Areas. You can insert your child’s 
grade (kindergarten) and your address to find your neighborhood school.

All children expecting to attend kindergarten in the 
2017-2018 school year. Kindergarten students must be 
5 years old on or before July 31, 2017 to enroll. 
NOTE: Early childhood students entering 
kindergarten still need to be registered.

Free kindergarten screening  is offered through Parents 
As Teachers by calling (314) 213-8105 prior to April 21.

Classes for the 2017-2018 school year begin Aug. 10, 2017. 

Enrollment for Remington Traditional School, a K-8 school 
in Pattonville, is a lottery-based system. Parents interested 
in the lottery drawing should enroll in their home school and also turn in an applica-
tion for the lottery by March 17, 2017. Applications are available Feb. 1, 2017 in 
Remington’s school office or online at remington.psdr3.org. The lottery will take 
place on April 4, 2017. For more information, call Remington at (314) 213-8016. 
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Registration after March 1 will take place in the Student Services 
office at the Pattonville Learning Center by appointment only. To sign 
up for an appointment, go online at timetosignup.com/psdr3.

REGISTRATION AFTER MARCH 1


